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August 8th, 2025 

 
Dear Customer, 

 

The recently well documented tariff increases have put a strain many businesses around the 

world, with direct increases in tariffs being felt by companies up and down the country. 

 

At International Tools Inc., we delayed any price increases whilst trade negotiations were 

ongoing, in order not to implement unnecessary price increases. Unfortunately, we are unable 

to continue to do so. 

 

The majority of products we import to distribute in the United States of America originate from 

the EU, China, Taiwan and the United Kingdom. All these regions have seen increases in tariffs 

rates applied on imports. 

 

The recent announcement of trade agreements between the US and EU, as well as the US and 

UK has led to a permanent increase of tariffs which we are unable to absorb. 

 

Details of upcoming price increases will be communicated to you. If you have any questions or 

queries, please reach out to a member of the team. 

 

Best Regards, 

 

 
 

Jeff Cobb 

VP National Sales 

 

 

 


